July 10, 2012
Coushatta, Louisiana

The Board of Commissioners of the Red River Levee & Drainage District met this day in regular session with the following Commissioners present:
Milton Forrest, Robert Burleson, Marlan Anderson, and William Waltman.
Rhonda Foster was present at the meeting representing the Department of Transportation and Development for the State of Louisiana.

The board discussed the invoice submitted from Fairview Trucking, Inc, to clear the levee for $19,500.00.  A motion was made by Mr. Marlan Anderson seconded by Mr. William Waltman to approve the motion.

Authorization was given to Mr. Milton Forrest to enter into a contract with Hines, Sheffield & Squyres, LLC in the amount of $2,250.00 for the 2012 Audit.  Mr. William Waltman made a motion seconded by Mr. Marlan Anderson to approve the motion.

Daniel Cason was able to join the meeting.

A permit request was made from Cleco Power LLC for Section 14 Township 14 North Range 11 West Red River Levee.  Request for:  Directional Bore beneath levee and river channel.
.

The minutes were approved for the previous meeting.
The current bills were presented and the Secretary was authorized to pay.
There being no further business to come before the Board on proper motion duly seconded, the meeting was adjourned.  The next regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Red River Levee & Drainage District will be held on August 14, 2012 at 4:30 P.M. 620 Rush Street, Coushatta, Louisiana.


______________________________

____________________________

MILTON R. FORREST, PRESIDENT

ELLEN G. MOORE, SECRETARY
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